
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
Post-Gazette: Pipeline delays hurt Pa. economy  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2021/02/07/Pipeline-delays-hurt-Pa-
economy/stories/202102020118 
 
Tribune-Review: Air, water concerns voiced over proposed South Huntingdon coal refuse reclamation 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/air-water-concerns-voiced-over-proposed-south-huntingdon-
coal-refuse-reclamation/  
 
Post-Gazette: Other Voices: Residents deserve public water, not corporate lies 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2021/02/07/Other-Voices-Residents-deserve-public-
water-not-corporate-lies/stories/202102070035 
 
Air 
 
Times Observer: Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative fight continues 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/02/regional-greenhouse-gas-initiative-fight-
continues/ 
 
Allegheny Front: What You Need to Know About Air Quality Improvements in Allegheny County 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/what-you-need-to-know-about-air-quality-improvements-in-allegheny-
county/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Mundane weather dominated January; a temperature oddity occurred for first time since 
2005 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/mundane-weather-dominated-january-a-temperature-
oddity-occurred-for-first-time-since-2005/article ab3354c0-6875-11eb-9e79-a7fb8a56d8af.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Times Observer: Fish & Boat offers sign of spring — stocking schedules 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/02/fish-boat-offers-sign-of-spring-stocking-
schedules/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Trails popular in 2020  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/trails-popular-in-2020/article 95308322-e902-
5be9-bf22-f95a95a03676.html 
 
WTAJ: Busy ice fishing season at Prince Gallitzin State Park 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/busy-ice-fishing-season-at-prince-gallitzin-state-
park/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Hikers take advantage of cold but sunny day to walk through Murrysville trail, park  



https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/hikers-take-advantage-of-cold-but-sunny-day-to-walk-through-
murrysville-trail-park-and-enjoy-hot-chocolate/ 
 
Tribune-Review: National Bird Feeding Month: Sales soar, as do views on Western Pa. feeder cams 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/national-bird-feeding-month-sales-soar-as-do-views-on-
local-feeder-cams/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Bear with us: PA Black Bear den webcam goes live 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/bear-with-us-pa-black-bear-den-webcam-goes-live/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Spring RiteL Fish and Boat Commission announces 2021 trout stocking slate, early 
opener 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/sports/outdoors/spring-ritel-fish-and-boat-commission-announces-
2021-trout-stocking-slate-early-opener/article 9ad490a8-67b7-11eb-b7db-fb0c60f715d5.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Stuck inside? Enjoy these wildlife streams from the PA Game Commission 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/outdoors/stuck-inside-enjoy-these-wildlife-streams-from-the-pa-
game-commission/article c2cacfe8-687d-11eb-bd4a-23c8c06bacb3.html 
 
Energy 
 
Standard Speaker: HCA preparing for cold spell 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hca-preparing-for-cold-spell/article 20464c22-8dcc-556c-
a20b-4c0f1e50d7af.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Energy grants available 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/02/energy-grants-available/ 
 
Daily American: Peoples reminds customers to apply for LIHEAP grants 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/peoples-reminds-customers-to-apply-for-liheap-
grants/article de567c40-5f2b-11eb-ab75-bfab4d23133a.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Penn College National Sustainable Structures Center becomes the Clean Energy 
Center 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/education/college info and news/pennsylvania college of technol
ogy/penn-college-national-sustainable-structures-center-becomes-the-clean-energy-
center/article 107d533c-66d5-11eb-a799-bbbdae56f2a0.html 
 
Mining 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Crews remove decayed dynamite  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/crews-remove-decayed-
dynamite/article ce795d6c-b0db-5c9c-93eb-d2abb269e6e3.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Fracking ban for Delaware River basin heads to a showdown in federal court 



https://www.inquirer.com/business/fracking-ban-delaware-river-basin-heading-for-showdown-federal-
court-showdown-20210207.html 
 
Pennlive: Hindering natural gas development could hurt the economic recovery from COVID-19 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/02/hindering-natural-gas-development-could-hurt-the-
economic-recover-from-covid-19-opinion.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: In Ohio, regulators respond to suspected frack waste spewing from unused gas 
well, causing fish kill 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/02/05/in-ohio-regulators-respond-to-suspected-frack-
waste-spewing-from-unused-gas-well-causing-fish-kill/ 
 
Exclusive: Amazon orders hundreds of trucks that run on natural gas 
https://www.reuters.com/article/us-amazon-engines-natural-gas-exclusive/exclusive-amazon-orders-
hundreds-of-trucks-that-run-on-natural-gas-idUSKBN2A52ML 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Seneca Resources adds rig to get ready for expansion 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/02/05/seneca-resources-national-fuel-gas.html 
 
Forbes: Will The Fracking Boom Ever Translate Into Jobs And Income For Appalachia’s Residents? 
https://www.forbes.com/sites/kensilverstein/2021/02/04/will-the-fracking-boom-ever-translate-into-
jobs-and-income-for-appalachias-residents/?sh=49fd71f837d6 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell: 180 new COVID-19 cases at cracker plant site this month 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2021/02/07/shell-180-new-covid-19-cases-cracker-plant-
site-month/4407044001/ 
 
Waste 
 
Standard Speaker: Schuylkill County ends leases for recycling areas 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/schuylkill-county-ends-leases-for-recycling-
areas/article 59986cd5-a93e-5abd-98be-8985883433a9.html 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Sinkhole opens on street amid water break, swallows SUV 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/sinkhole-opens-on-street-amid-water-break-swallows-
suv/article 9806d676-1953-59e3-9a6b-c65290cfe928.html 
 
My Ches Co: State and Local Partners Made Record Progress in Second Year of Chesapeake Bay Phase 3 
Watershed Implementation Plan 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/state-and-local-partners-made-record-progress-in-
second-year-of-chesapeake-bay-phase-3-watershed-implementation-plan/ 
 
York Dispatch: York City official: $235M sale of wastewater system expected to finalize in March 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/york-city/2021/02/07/york-city-official-235-m-sale-
wastewater-system-expected-finalize-march/4391368001/ 
 



Lewistown Sentinel: County water authority is best way to go 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2021/02/searer-county-water-authority-is-best-
way-to-go/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh, EPA, settle stormwater violations 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2021/02/05/Pittsburgh-EPA-settle-stormwater-
violations/stories/202102050134 
  
WPXI: Water company urging customers to prevent frozen pipes during bitter cold temperatures 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/bitter-cold-temperatures-has-water-company-urging-
customers-prevent-frozen-pipes/TIJGMSAW2FAWJGQEMEJXMPTSWA/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Times Observer: Mitigation Efforts - County officials work through plan that IDs hazards 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/02/mitigation-efforts/ 
 
Pennlive: Harrisburg’s biggest eyesore to get cleaned up, 4 years after wall collapse 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2021/02/harrisburgs-biggest-eyesore-to-get-cleaned-up-4-years-
after-wall-collapse.html 
 
CBS21: Harrisburg parking lot to be cleaned up nearly 5 years after wall collapse 
https://local21news.com/news/local/parking-lot-to-be-cleaned-up-in-harrisburg-nearly-5-years-after-
wall-collapse 
 
Reading Eagle: Rare digger bees found under Interstate 78 bridge are wintering in a Berks County man’s 
garage 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/rare-digger-bees-found-under-interstate-78-bridge-are-
wintering-in-a-berks-county-man/article 635849ba-623c-11eb-a672-0f96bcc30611.html 
 
Daily American: Dale Oxygen expands to Somerset  
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/dale-oxygen-expands-to-
somerset/article a2e496f6-67f0-11eb-892d-c35b4b3756c7.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Other Voices: Striking rates of food insecurity in the Hill District and Homewood 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2021/02/07/Other-Voices-Striking-rates-of-food-
insecurity-in-the-Hill-District-and-Homewood/stories/202102070019 


